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Karen Janney, Superintendent
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Chula Vista, CA 91911-2812

Dear Superintendent Janney:
2015-16 TITLE Il LEA PLAN GOAL 2 UPDATE: SUBSTANTIALLY APPROVABLE

Thank you for the submission of the Title Ill Local Educational Agency (LEA) Plan Goal 2
Update (LEA Plan Update) for Sweetwater Union High for review, as required by the Elementary
and Secondary Education Act (ESEA), Section 3116(a). The LEA Plan Update was reviewed
with a primary focus of determining disbursement of funding allocation to LEAs applying for Title
Il Limited English Proficient (LEP) and/or Immigrant funds. This review is independent of all
other Title lll reviews and federal program monitoring reviews.

Based on the results of the review, the LEA Plan Update was deemed “Substantially
Approvable” for LEP and Immigrant program funds and no further action is required to receive
funding. A “Substantially Approvable” LEA Plan Update contains all required elements and
funding sources for the LEA activities that appear to conform to the supplement, not supplant
requirement (ESEA, sections 3115[g], 3116[b]). To obtain information on the Title Ill LEP and
Immigrant allocated funding amounts, visit the California Department of Education Title Il and

LEP Programs Funding Web page at http://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/aa/ca/nclbtitleiii.asp.

If you have any questions regarding LEA Plan Update reviews, please contact

Sandra Covarrubias, Education Programs Consultant, Language Policy and Leadership Office,
by phone at 916-319-0267 or by e-mail at scovarrubias @cde.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

/s/

Elena Fajardo, Administrator
Language Policy and Leadership Office
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